Item 6

My report for your next meeting

- No further updates on the Post Office.

- The new fuel store is due to be installed outside the shop in early June (date to be confirmed). This may affect access to the site on the day but the Parish Clerk will be kept
informed.

- An application for further funding to cover the volunteer coordinator and community support worker posts was made to the National Lottery but unfortunately this wasn't
successful. Contingency plans are in place so we can continue to benefit from these two vital positions.

- The Lord Lieutenant of Lancashire, Amanda Parker, recently visited the Friendship Group to talk about her role.

Thanks

Ann



